
IRSM is Continuing to Grow in Brazil!  

Michelle, Beliza, and I
participated in the
ladies’ conference
organized by the
church in Belem, the
first city in a 3-city
tour in northern Brazil
to equip and
encourage the women
in the Amazons.

Written by Corinne Faneus

“Standing at the
Crossroads” (Je 6:16),
we should pause,
listen, and seek to
move forward in the
Way. The women also
split into small groups
to dive deeper and
discuss practical ways
we are called to listen
and follow Jesus. After
the worship service
the next day, many
women asked how to
continue receiving
resources to grow in
the Word.

One sister approached our table
and couldn’t decide which of
our three books available in
Portuguese to choose from; she
finally decided on one book. Her
husband came later and
wanted to surprise her with a
2nd book. Then, secretly, her
daughter came to buy the 3rd
book to surprise her mom!

Michelle and Dani with
her 3 new books.

Ladies at Belem conference








